Seneca Newsletter
	February 2017Just a Reminder . . . 
Utility Rate Increase:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Per resolution passed in January, 2017, the following sewer rate increases will go into effect beginning February 1st 2017. The new rate will be reflected on your March 1st billing statements:

RESIDENTIAL
BUSINESS
SCHOOL
Feb 1st, 2017
New Rate
New Rate
New Rate
Sewer
$40.00
$48.00
$50.00
The total city bill for residents with all utilities will increase to $102.22
Delinquent Fees:
Utility bills are DUE by the 15th of every month with a grace period until the last day of the month.  
If payment is not received by the end of the month delinquent notices will be mailed with the next month’s statement.





















Photos of Seneca
The Website for Seneca is finally getting put together and we want your favorite (funny, cute, strange, historical, etc.) photos to display.  All entries are due by March 1st via either email at cityseneca@centurytel.net or bring them by the office and we can scan them in.  A select few will be picked by the City Council at the March Meeting for the backgrounds of the separate pages on the website, and all will go in a photo roll displayed on the Home page.













UPCOMING EVENTS

2/06   GOLF COMMITTEE MTG @ 6
2/14	CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6
2/14	HAPPY 
VALENTINE’S
	DAY!

New Employee Alert!!!  
	
Seneca is happy to have a new Assistant City Manager, Raamin Burrell, to help out Josh Walker, so come on by and say Hi.  
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